
SSSA is pleased to announce that we will be offering an gradu-

ate student fair during the annual meeting on Thursday, Oct 11.   

 Space has been designated in the convention area for institu-

tions and organizations wishing to speak to individuals who are 

interested in graduate schools.  

 This service is provided at NO COST to the institution and the 

individuals. 

 However, institutions wishing to participate MUST reserve 

space in advance of the meeting by completing form below.   

Those wishing to register as a Graduate School should reserve 
their space at: Graduate Fair Form.  
 
Institutional representatives and student participants MUST reg-
ister as an attendee for the meeting.  
Students should bring copies of their resume with them to Or-

lando. 

For more information contact Tracy Dietz at Tracy.Dietz@unt.edu 

http://untbusiness.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bp7BcWWk4JnqYAd

